
 

 
 

 
Notice 

(For Deduction of Income Tax) 
 

All my colleagues (both permanent Teaching staff including SACT & 
Permanent Non-teaching Staff) are requested to inform me through e-
mail, the amount of income tax (for the financial year 2020-21) to be 
deducted from salary of January 2021 and onwards within 13.01.2021 
without fail.  
 

 

       Date: 07.01.2021.                            Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
                                                                     Teacher-in-Charge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


